Subject: Proposed construction at Rutherford Rd and Velmar

PUBLIC HEARING C \3

—---Original Message---—-- COMMUNICATION
From: DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca> R =
- ' Date: Sz VT ITE .
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 2:46 PM 8 ’Qx’ Tl\ l MNO. > Py

To: 'Larry Biancoliny GGG
Cc: Tamburini, Nancy <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Ward 3 Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>; Messere,
Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: Proposed construction at Rutherford Rd and Velmar
Hi Larry,

Thank you for taking the time to bring your concerns forward. | appreciate any and all correspondence pertaining to

this development. By copy of this email to the planning department they will log in your address, comments and will
send you updates on the process.

As you know, | have and will continue to represent my community, having said that there is a process that the City
needs to follow under the planning act. Under the Planning Act, the City of Vaughan has a responsibility to review and
evaluate all applications that are submitted. Everyone has the right to submit an application.

As part of its commitment to transparency, the City of Vaughan sent a notice about the development application to
homeowners with 250 metres of the site, exceeding the legislated 120 metre requirement. A notice of Public Hearing
will also be mailed to these individuals.

Public Hearing on this application has heen scheduled for September 17, 2019 at 7PM in Council Chamber. The
residents can address Council at Public Hearing and if they are not able to attend they may submit their written
feedback to clement.messere@vaughan.ca. NO decisions will be made at Public Hearing. At Public Hearing | will seek
support from Council to create a residents group from the 250 metre radius to participate in more fulsome discussions.

Should your require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

Rosanna DeFrancesca
905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan ] Ward 3 Councillor
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A iT1

To subscribe to my E-Newsletter click here,

————— Original Message——

From: Larry B[ancolu_

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 9:47 PM
To: DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Proposed construction at Rutherford Rd and Velmar

Ms. Defrancesca, | thank you for your continued effort in supporting the city of Vaughan. | appreciate your regular
email updates and commitment to this city.




| am writing to you as a resident of Weston Downs.

I want you to be perfectly clear that the majority of residents of Weston Downs are OPPOSED to the proposed 7 storey
building at Rutherford Rd and Velmar.

As the councillor for this ward, | expect that you will work hard oppose this construction.
Thank You

Larry Biancolin




